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October 25, 2019

Reminders and Announcements 
 

Sat, 10/26: Chili Cook-off!  Bake or buy a sweet 
treat for the corresponding bake sale.  Earn volunteer 
hours AND a free dress ticket for your child!  

Wed, 10/30:  Picture Retakes 

Thurs, 10/31: Halloween!  Children may wear their 
costumes to school.  We will trick-o-treat in the 
schoolhouse!  Please bring a change of clothing for 
after the party.   

Fri, 11/1 @ 9:30am:  All Saints Day Mass.  All are 
welcome!

Mon, 11/4, 4:30-6:30pm:  Open House - all grades.  
Click here for more info 

Mon, 11/11:  NO SCHOOL - Veteran’s Day

Tues, 11/12:  Veteran’s Day Assembly, all-school.

Sat, 11/16: Bingo Bash.  Click here to buy tickets

11/12-11/22:  Warm Clothing & Food Drive

11/25-11-27: PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES

Send in your Box Tops!  Collecting Box Tops for 
Education is an easy way to fundraise all year long.  
Drop them off in the P3 classroom and earn a Free 
Dress ticket!  

Don’t forget to purchase SCRIP gift cards for all 
of your shopping needs! 

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Mr. Rick Boyle - Principal
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

Wrapping up October…  

     This Fall we have been focusing on our IB Unit, “Where We Are In 
Place and Time”, with the central idea, “We Have Friends At School”.  
We had a lot of fun practicing how to recognize emotions and we 
showcased all sorts of feelings.  We also talked about being a friend 
and what to do when we see a classmate feeling sad or left out.  This 
goes along with our learning objectives of sharing, taking turns, and 
how to be part of a community.    

     We will close out October with our Annual Costume Parade on 
Halloween.  The P-3 students will show off their costumes and trick-o-
treat the classrooms and offices.  This is a festive tradition that allows 
our youngest students to be celebrated and welcomed throughout the 
campus.  Please have your child come to school in their costumes 
(kindly leave pretend weapons at home).  Also, please include a 
change of clothing in their backpack.  Don’t forget a treat bag for 
trick-o-treating!         

     Looking ahead, November will be very busy!  We will launch into 
our IB Attribute:  INQUIRER;  “We wonder and ask questions”.  The 
P3 class will be joining the rest of the student body for our first All-
School Assembly where we will celebrate and honor our veterans.  A 
big part of November will be focused on gratitude and giving.  
Beginning on the 12th, St. Luke school and Parish will host a Warm 
Clothing and Food Drive for those in need.

     The P-3’s have let us know that they LOVE their craft time!  Every 
day they ask us if they can color, cut, glue, and create and we are so 
happy to oblige!  Thanksgiving crafts queued-up and ready to go.  We 
can’t wait to get started!  

October
IB Attributes 

of the month are: 
Balanced: “We Take Care 
Ourselves-mind, body and 

spirit”, and Caring: “We show 
we care about others and 

the world through kind 
actions.”

https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07egmx0cs33ba3c9dd&oseq=&c=&ch=
https://bingobash2019.bpt.me
https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07egmx0cs33ba3c9dd&oseq=&c=&ch=
https://bingobash2019.bpt.me
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